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SHOALHAVEN PHOTOGRAPHIC CLUB’S ANNUAL 

DINNER AND AWARDS PRESENTATION NIGHT 

2018 

 

 

 

Members of the Shoalhaven Photographic Club celebrated the year at the Annual Dinner 

and Awards Night on Friday 19th October at The Butter Factory, Pyree. This event is the 

culmination of the year for the club. Members are rewarded for the body of work they have 

presented at Assessment Nights during the previous year as well as awards for the best 

photographs of the year. 

Photographs which had been awarded a credit or merit during the year were displayed on 

stands in the dining area.  At the beginning of the evening, those present voted in a secret 

ballot for the People’s Choice Award. After the excellent meal, Dan Crowley welcomed the 

members and their guests, and commenced the presentation of awards.  Terri Ford was his 

very able assistant. 

The guest judge for this year was Chris Senior.  Chris is a well-known local photographer and 

has long experience with judging photographic competitions. 

Chris gave an excellent critique and appreciation on the prints entered for the prints of the 

year award. The winners were: 

Monochrome Print of the Year:  Judi Anderson – ‘Reflections in Glass’ 

Colour Print of the Year:  Kim Touzel – ‘Royal Spoonbills’ 

PHOTOGRAPH OF THE YEAR:  Kim Touzel – ‘Royal Spoonbills’ 

People’s Choice Award:  Kim Touzel – ‘Royal Spoonbills’ 

 

Best New Member:  Allan Sherringham 

 

Most Improved Member:   

1st place – Bruce Williams, 2nd Place – Barbara Reed, 3rd place – Yvonne Young 
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 The Cumulative Point Score Awards recognize consistency and talent over the whole year 

in the three sections: 

Monochrome Prints: 

1st place – Bruce Williams, 2nd – Barbara Reed, 3rd – Dan Rowley 

Colour Prints: 

1st place – Kim Touzel, 2nd – Robin Pitcher, 3rd – Bob Clarkson 

Overall Point Score: 

1st place – Bruce Williams, 2nd – Kim Touzel, 3rd – Robin Pitcher 

 

President’s Trophy:  Terri Ford 

Terri has been a stalwart of the club for many years, both on and off the committee. This 
award is in appreciation for her many efforts in assisting in the behind the scenes 
organisation that enables the ongoing of the club. 
 

The club thanks Terri Ford and Yvonne Young for their efforts in organising the evening, the 

decorations and the trophies. 

We also thank Bruce Williams in organising the venue and the menu. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


